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Take back obligation charging stations for electrical vehicles 
 
 
When you buy a new charging station, ENGIE offers you the possibility to take back your old charging 
station. You can return it when and where we deliver the new one.  

 
In order to be taken back for free, your old charging station has to contain all components that are 

essential to its operation, mustn’t contain any waste that is foreign to the device nor elements that 

present a risk to the health or safety of our installer and employees.  
 

This is also the reason why you have to disconnect your charging station beforehand so as to be ready 
to be taken back by our installer. 

 

If you wish to make use of this possibility, you need to inform ENGIE at the latest at the signing of the 
offer of your new charging station. 

 


